Mr. L. H. Brewster, Superintendent of Schools, Osborne, Kansas.

Dear Superintendent Brewster:

I wish I could respond favorably to your appeal, but I am just afraid that first class coaches are so scarce that we may have to say "nay" to your request. However, I will keep my eyes open and if I do have anyone well enough qualified to suggest to you, I will certainly recommend him.

Thank you for your very kind remarks. Such words always hearten one.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH